
 
Our LKS2 children have trips to the Hancock museum to

look forward to on Monday and Thursday this week. Please
refer to communication sent out regarding which day your
child will attend. These excursions gives our children the

opportuity to expand and enhance their knowledge of the
Ancient Egypitians and I’m looking forward to finding out

what the children learn during their days out. 

Ash Class is excited to welcome their family and friends to
watch their class assembly on Tuesday afternoon. Please

come to the main entrance, the fun starts at 14.30.

It’s Maple Class family lunch on Wednesday. If you haven’t
already placed your order, please do so before 15.00 on

Monday. We look forward to welcoming family and friends
at 11.45. Please come to the main entrance. 

As we look forward to our residentials this summer, please
note these dates for parent / carer meetings:

There will be an information session for the Y4 trip to Ford
Castle on Tuesday afternoon at 15.15. 

There will be an information session for the Y6 trip to
Barnard Castle at  17.00 on Wednesday. 

Please come to the main entrance for both these
meetings. 

 

30TH MARCH 2025

Spring seems to be all around us,
here is Spanish pianist Jovi Lobe’s

 New Beginnings. Enjoy!
https://www.youtube.com/watch?

v=cpV0GO3W10c

 

What’s on this week...

Headteacher’s Blog

A HUGE WELL DONE TO...

 Charlotte Gray, Ellis Ashley,
Esme Howd, Phoebe Westwell,
Marvella Gunstone, Hannah
Guthrie, Billy Gray, Chelsea
Fordham-Scott,  Akshith
Amarnath, Ollie Donaldson,
James Bonnett, Daniel Casini
and Charlie Hume. 

We are very proud of you
all!

HAVE A LISTEN TO
THIS...

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cpV0GO3W10c
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=cpV0GO3W10c

